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As a non-motorcycle rider, I see no reason to not pass this bill. Lane splitting does 

nothing to harm me, or make my driving conditions more difficult, and it seems clear 

that it increases safety for riders, and helps everyone by reducing idling traffic on the 

roads. Therefore, I support it and encourage you all to to pass this bill.  


